
Progress Report 
  
ADPC team, comprising of  N.M.S.I Arambepola and Falak Naz visited Pakistan in April to 
finalize the project details. Detailed deliberations were carried out with the staff of AKPBSP on 
various aspects of project to develop an understanding on all the project related issues. One day 
trip of the ADPC team to Hyderabad was organized in which a meeting was held with the Nazim 
(Mayor) of Hyderabad and senior officials as a part of interaction with the stakeholders and 
collection of preliminary information. A tour of the low lying areas of the Hyderabad was also 
carried out. At the end of the trip, the project document was finalized. 
  
Grant agreement has been signed with ADPC and the request for advance funding has been made. 
Preliminary survey including the collection of essential data has already started. As soon as the 
funding will be made available, on ground activities would be carried out in full swing. 
 
 
Revised by Gaby Iglesias: 
 
ADPC team, comprising of  N.M.S.I Arambepola and Falak Nawaz visited Pakistan on April 17 
to finalize the project details. Detailed deliberations were carried out with the staff of AKPBSP 
on various aspects of project to develop an understanding on all the project related issues. On 
April 18, the ADPC team took a day trip of to Hyderabad was organized in which a meeting was 
held with the Nazim (Mayor) of Hyderabad and senior officials as a part of interaction with the 
stakeholders and collection of preliminary information. A tour of the low lying areas of the 
Hyderabad was also carried out. At the end of the trip, the project document was finalized. 
  
Grant agreement has been signed with ADPC on May 24, and the request for advance funding has 
been made. Preliminary survey including the collection of essential data has already started. As 
soon as the funding will be made available, on ground activities would be carried out in full 
swing. 
 


